
Y3/4 Football Tournament 

Y3/4 were able to showcase their 

brilliant football ability. They fin-

ished runners up and only conceded 

1 goal. 

Rec Kingswood visit 

Reception visited Kingswood.to explore 

their outdoor learning. The children 

loved visiting the centre and seeing the 

different animals too. 
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Dates for 

Next Term 

5th June - School 

closed / Inset Day 

8th June - 4RF at Lichfield Cathedral visit 

14th June - Y3 Weston-Super-Mare visit 

15th June - 4DR Lichfield Cathedral visit 

15th June - Y6 Drayton Manor visit 

19th/20th June - Reception class to St. Leonards 

Church 

22nd June - Reception Sports Day (2pm) 

23rd June - Infants Sports Day (9:30am) / 

Juniors (1:30pm) 

25th June - Hope in the Park (Hickman park) 

28th June - 5RHH Sudbury Hall visit 

30th June - RCM Severn Valley Railway 

5th July - 5HM Sudbury Hall 

7th July - RMK Severn Valley Railway 

Class attendances this half term 

RMK — 95.5%          3JB —   97.0% 

RCM — 92.1%          3KM — 98.5% 

1VJ —   95.0%           4RF — 98.0% 

1IB —   97.0%            4DR —96.1% 

1LG —  94.1%           5RHH — 96.9% 

2JL —   96.2%            5HW — 96.0% 

2AH — 96.3%           6MJ — 96.8% 

                          6RM/LB — 97.2% 

 

Infant Music Concert 

Our infants performed a fantastic 

music concert led by Miss J Bircher 

to parents and the Juniors. 

Adventure Playground learning  

Different classes have been visiting 

the Adventure Playground to contin-

ue their outdoor learning related to 

their Science topics. 

Y1 Garden Centre Visit 

The children went on a trip to 

the Hollybush Garden Centre to  

learn more about their Science 

topic - Plants. 

Humph’s Histories 

Year 3 thoroughly enjoyed their 

Romans Workshop led by Steve 

Humpherson. The children were 

able to lean about events of the past 

on a timeline and gain a better un-

derstanding of the history of Ro-

mans. They ended the day with a 

big battle!  

Well done to class 1IB and 3KM for having the best class attendances in KS1 

and KS2 this half term! Please remember that your child needs to have an at-

tendance of at least 96.0%. We hope you have a relaxing Whitsun break! 

Online Safety Workshop 

Mrs Harrison-Heath led an online 

safety workshop to parents. It was 

amazing to see the 

amount of parents 

who participated. 

‘Hand in hand together with faith we will strive to achieve all things’ Philippians 4:13  

Singing in the Rain 

Our Choir visited Wolverhampton Queen’s 

Square to perform at ‘Singing in the Rain’ 

concert. 


